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Testing for COVID-19 Transcript 
Testing for COVID-19 is now more available in Minnesota. This video explains who should get 
tested, where to get tested, and how to get your results.   

Who should get tested for COVID-19?  

People who have symptoms of COVID-19 should get tested. Symptoms can include fever, 
cough, shortness of breath, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, chills, or loss of taste or smell.   

Talk to your health care provider or use the online screening tool on the Minnesota COVID 
Response website to help determine if you should get tested.   

Where can I get tested? Most clinics and hospitals can collect samples for lab testing.   

To find out where you can get tested, call your health care provider or visit the interactive 
testing locations map on the Minnesota COVID Response website.   

Before going to a testing location, call ahead or review instructions on the testing locations map 
specific to that site because they are not all the same.  

How will I get my test results?  

The clinic that did your test will contact you with your results. It can take several days.   

Do not contact the Minnesota Department of Health to get your lab results.   

To use the online screening tool or the interactive testing locations map, visit mn.gov/covid19 
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